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Worship Service
April 14, 2013

Song Leader - Peter Hoeppner
Pianist - Shirley Unrau

Electric Piano - Heather Dyck
Worship in Singing

Call to Worship
Art Letkeman

Announcements & Offering
Offertory - Christina Peters

Worship in Singing
Song

Jenesa Banman
Missions Report

Jessica Dyck
 Message

Peter Redekopp
“Godly Family Relationships”

Eph. 5:22-6:4
Closing Song & Prayer

“Children, obey your parents in 
the Lord, for this is right. 
“Honour your father and mother” 
which is  the first commandment 
with a promise “that it may go well 
with you and that you may enjoy 
l o n g l i f e o n t h e e a r t h . ”                
Eph. 6:1-3

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


THIS WEEK
Mon.  Jr Youth
Community Wide Sex talk
“Whose idea was sex anyways”
- meet 6:45 pm at Pastor 
Trevor’s house (344 6th street)
-end time 9 pm pick up @ 
Morden EMMC (610 1st 
street)

7:30 pm - Sunday School 
Staff  meeting at church. Check 
your mailbox for the meeting 
agenda.

Wed. 	7:30-10 pm
Sr Youth Bible Study @ 
Glencross (Jr Youth invited to 
attend for prep for Youth 
Sunday).

Thur. 7 :30 pm -Pete & 
Louise’s care group serves at 
Legion House Two.
Fri. Sr Youth
Community Wide Sex talk
“Whose idea was sex anyways”
- meet 7:30 pm @ Christian Life 
Centre, Morden (605 1st St.)
- end time 9:30 pm
7:30 pm - Nathan & Tina’s 
care group meets at their home.

7:30 pm - YM - bible study

All ladies are invited to 
Ladies Appreciation 
Supper at church. Tuesday 
April 16th (this 
week) at 6:30 pm. 
Please sign up (sign 
up sheets are in 
the foyer- white 
table) if you are 
planning to attend. The 
evening will begin with pizza 
and sa lads for supper 
fol lowed by a t ime of 
discussion in regards to 
some changes to the ladies 
fellowship. We will be voting 
on the different changes as 
well as elections. Desserts to 
end the evening. Check your 
mail boxes for details on 
possible changes.

_______________________

★ The Sunday School 
Department is still in need 
of 2 teachers for the following 
classes:  Toddler (age 2&3) and 
Middle School (grade 6&7). If 
God is calling you to serve Him 
in this way, please contact 
Heather Dyck.

 



NEXT SUNDAY

★Message - Peter Redekopp
★Soup & Pie lunch @ 
church. This will be a 
f u n d r a i s e r f o r 
Pembina Valley Bible Camp. Group 
1 - prep & serve. Group 2 - clean 
up. 
Help is needed to prepare food on 
Saturday, April 20th. Please sign up 
for this opportunity (sign up sheet in 
the foyer) to help or learn to make 
soup and pie. 

★7 pm - Baptism Service, including 
testimonies and acceptance of new 
members.
Sunday - April 28th - Worship 
Service - “Lord, bless the work 
of our hands”. “Please bring 
something that represents the 
work that you do”

DVBS - July 8-12, 2013. Please talk to 
Anna Dyck (ph: 822.6268) about your 
opportunity in this ministry.
_______________________________
Tammie Head Ladies’ Event 
at Cornerstone Ministries Church, 
Crystal City - April 26-27 (See 
poster & pamphlets at the back for 
more info).     Anyone planning to 
go to this  event please talk to 
Vickie Hoeppner or Marian 
Redekopp about car-pooling.

Take Note
 Fall cleaning has produced 2 
small cribs that are no longer 
needed at church. If you are in 
need of a small crib, please 
talk to Tina Unrau.

Church yard clean-up - Fri. April 
26th @7pm.  Please bring 
rakes, hotdogs & buns, and 
snacks for after clean up is 
done (rain date Fri. May 3rd).

April 28th - church skating 
f r om 2 : 1 5 - 4 : 1 5 a t t h e 
Morden rink. Everyone is 
i n v i t e d f o r s k a t i n g & 

ho c k e y . Br i n g 
skates and sticks. 
Everyone who is 
p l a n n i n g o n 

skating, should bring $5.

The final sessions of the 
Morden Festival of the Arts 
take place this week, beginning 
tonight at 7:00 with the Sacred 
Even ing a t t he Morden 
Alliance Church. Monday  to 
W e d n e s d a y, t h e P i a n o 
sessions will be held at the 
Morden Al l iance Church.  
Sess ions beg in a t 9 :00, 
afternoons at 1:15 and there 
are also evening sessions on 
Monday  and Tuesday  that start 
at 7:00.  Admission is $2.00 for 
adults; no charge for children. 
The festival season concludes 
with the Hi-Lites Concert  on 
Sunday, April 28th at 2:00 pm. 



Take Note
The regional structure that our 
conference has been functioning under 
in the last several  years has revealed 
some areas of need and some changes 
may possibly need to be made.       A 
committee of 8 people have been 
selected from the members of the 
General  council and have been given 
the mandate to examine the EMMC 
structure review that was done last fall 
a n d t o c om e u p w i t h s om e 
recommendations to present at the 
conference sessions in Steinbach in 
May.
The committee   met this weekend in 
the Saskatoon Southerland Evangelical 
Church. Much preparation work has 
already gone into this and the 
responsibility and meetings are intense. 
Please pray for wisdom, guidance, 
unity and safe travels  as they continue 
to seek God's will  for these changes. 
Lawrence Klassen is our "Go 
Mission" re presentat ive 
a n d  i s  s e r v i n g o n t h i s 
committee.

SBC Graduation Events - Spring 
Concert, Friday, April 26, 7:30 
pm; SBC Graduation, Saturday, 
April 27, 2:00 pm, Steinbach 
EMC.    For more information, 
visit SBCollege.ca or call 
204-326-6451.

SBC Evangelism and Discipleship 
Spring Intensive Course with Dr. 
Chuck Nichols, April 29-May 3. 
For more information or to 
register, visit SBCollege.ca or call 
204-326-6451.

The Winkler Community Male 
Choir extends an invitation to men 
who love to sing to form a mass choir 
as part of  their concert, Harmony 
for Hope on Sunday, April 21st.    
A joint one-time rehearsal for the 
choir is scheduled from 2:30 – 4:30 
p.m., concert at 7:30 p.m. at the 
Winkler Mennonite Brethren Church. 
Register by sending an e-mail to: 
"mailto:harmonyforhope@edenhealt
hcare.ca"harmonyforhope@edenheal
thcare.ca with your name, address 
and the voice you sing; 1st tenor, 2nd 
tenor, baritone or bass.  No 
admission.  Opportunity will be 
given to help support Eden’s 
mental health recovery programs.
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